
For those of you who were interested in the methodology we used during our 
workshop “What is the Current State of the Materiel Management Community in 
the Federal Public Service?”, please visit Poll  Everywhere: 
 https://www.polleverywhere.com/ to learn more about the application. 
  
If you or any other member of your organization would like to engage in the on-
going conversation “What is the Current State of the Materiel Management 
Community in the Federal Public Service?”, please find attached the list of 
questions that were asked during the workshop. For those of you interested in 
doing so, you are invited to provide any additional information to Martine Rack 
at Martine.Rack@TBS-SCT.gc.ca. 
  
 


